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1. Requests for evaluations of course equivalencies will be forwarded to the teaching school. These evaluations will be done based on the course outline and without regard to the applicant. Course equivalencies will be entered into a transfer credit database and updated periodically. 

2. Requests for granting of advanced standing for an individual student are up to the school awarding the degree. In making this determination, the school will take into account the course equivalency as determined by the teaching school and the grade presented by the student. I strongly recommend we have a common standard for a minimum grade for transfer, and that this be a ‘C’, as this is the average required for clear academic standing. Many schools accept any passing grade; a few require a higher grade. Having different averages in different schools would cause significant problems for students who transfer from one school to another at some point in their academic career. 

3. The question of the transfer of grades for repeated courses has come up. We now take the highest grade obtained in a course into account in our own GPA calculation and in the admissions average calculation. Therefore, this practice, which reflects the notion of competency in a subject, should also be followed for transfer grades. 

